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Term 2, Week 9 – 15th June 2021 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671   

T: 02 4423 2148  E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to Week 9 Term 2.  I hope everyone had an 

enjoyable long weekend. I myself spent the weekend reading 

student reports ensuring they are ready for distribution at the 

end of the term. 

 

Congratulations to our Regional Cross Country 

representatives. We had some outstanding results. 

Congratulations to Madeline who has qualified for the State 

Championships. I look forward to hearing of your wonderful 

effort. 

 

As I mentioned previously, it is getting colder and students will 

be needing their school jumpers for extra warmth. I have 

noticed some students wearing clothing that is not our regular 

school colours. Please be reminded to wear your school 

jumper or jacket. I also ask that students do not wear scarves 

to school. We have had incidents of students getting choked 

accidently during play time, especially when playing tips. This 

is for safety purposes and I appreciate your co-operation. 

 

Nowra Hill has Talent 

This Friday our Year 6 students have organised a talent quest 

for any student wanting to showcase their talent. Myself and 

the staff are looking forward to watching our students get up 

on stage and have a go. I hear there are quite a few talented 

students preparing some amazing acts for us to enjoy. Good 

luck to all those students who have put their names down to 

perform. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Wednesday – Library,        

Student School banking 

Thursday - Scripture 

Friday - Assembly 2.15pm 

Upcoming Events 

Friday, 18th June 

School Talent Quest 

Wednesday, 23rd June 

NAIDOC Activities - Doing 

things Together 

   Thursday, 24th June 

Mufti Day – Hats, Caps and 

Jerseys  

Kinder 2022 Readiness Night 

Friday, 25th June 

Last Day of Term 2 

Pie Orders Due 

NAIDOC Assembly 

Monday, 12th July 

Staff Development Day 

Tuesday, 13th July 

Students return to school 

P & C Meeting 6.30pm 

Friday, 23rd July  

FISST Athletics Carnival 
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NAIDOC Week 

In Week 10 we will be recognising NAIDOC Week at our 

school. We have many activities and events planned 

for this and are looking forward to sharing Aboriginal 

histories and culture with one another. 

 

Attendance Matters 

Did you know 

 1 day off a fortnight equates to 4 weeks of 

missed learning a year. 

 1 day off a week equates to 8 weeks of missed 

learning, almost a whole term. 

 

On occasion, your child may need to be absent from 

school. Justified reasons for student absences may 

include: 

 being sick, or having an infectious disease (Due 

to the current health regulations we encourage 

all students to seek medical care and advice 

upon returning to school). 

 having an unavoidable medical appointment 

 being required to attend a recognised religious 

holiday exceptional or urgent family 

circumstance (e.g. attending a funeral) 

 

Reports 

Student reports will go home Friday of next week. If you 

have concerns please contact the school the first 

week back and make an appointment with your 

child’s teacher. 

 

Value Focus 

This week our value focus is standing up for others. 

Teachers will be working with and looking out for 

students displaying this value. 

 

 MORE INFORMATION 

REDBACKS FUNDRAISER – TALENT QUEST 

This Friday the Year 6 Redbacks will be holding a Talent 

Quest fundraiser for their end of year celebration and 

present to the school. Children who have entered will 

pay $1 and all spectators will be charged 50c.  

 

 

 

 

AWARDS 
 

Congratulations to the students who 

received awards last week. 

 

        MERIT AWARDS  
 

KR:       Amity and Killarney 

 

1/2B:    Umika and Sophie 

 

  1/2R:    Poppy and Lottie 

 

3R:       Paige and Kenzie 

 

4/5C:   Liam and Elijah 

 

5/6V:   Lily and Marley Jade 

 

          PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

 
KR:       Gabby 

 

  1/2B:    Josh 

  

 1/2R:     Flynn 

    

3R:       Mitsuki 

 

4/5C:   Lily 

 

5/6V:    Mason 

 

 

RFF:         Peyton C 

 

 

Class of the Week:  Kinder 
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SOUTH COAST REGIONAL CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 

Three Nowra Hill PS students, Madeline, John and Lily S, represented our school, and the 

Shoalhaven District, at the South Coast Regional Cross Country Carnival last Friday.  

Congratulations to Madeline who managed to place 5th among 96 starters in her race and 

has now qualified to represent the South Coast region at the State Cross Country Carnival 

at Eastern Creek next term. Well done also to Lily who placed 11th and John who placed 

47th. A fantastic effort from all of these students. 

SOCCER CLINICS WEEKS 7-10 

Soccer clinics are continuing this Thursday to the end of the term. 

FISST (SMALL SCHOOLS) ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  

The Small Schools Athletics Carnival will be held on Friday, 23rd July (Term 3 Week 2). 

Children will receive a permission note early in Term 3. Transport will be by bus and we will 

require parents to assist with measuring (high jump, long jump and shot put) and time 

keeping. 

MUFTI DAY WEEK 10 

The Redbacks have organised a mufti day on Thursday, 24th June (Week 10). The theme is 

‘Hats, Caps & Jerseys’ and students can wear any interesting hat or cap for the day for a 

gold coin donation. Please make sure the caps have nothing inappropriate written on them 

like alcohol logos etc. They can also wear a sporting jersey/jacket/jumper of a team they 

support. All other clothing is to remain school uniform. 

 

                              

 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes to Ella M and Jack who celebrate their birthday this 

week. 
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Merit Awards and Principal Awards 

 

 

P & C NEWS 

Please remember to CHECK THE DATE YOU HAVE SELECTED FOR YOUR CANTEEN ORDER!  

If you select the wrong Wednesday date our canteen volunteers will not see your child's 

order. This week will be our last regular canteen for the term.  

 

For Wednesday 23rd June (last week of the term) Rebecca is planning a PIZZA SPECIAL 

DAY! Pizza will be from Domino's and $2 per slice. You will be able to order your pizza slices 

as per usual through the my School Connect app later this week. 

 

PIE DRIVE: Orders for the pie drive were sent home last week. Please ensure your FINAL 

ORDER TALLY FORM is returned to the school office with correct money by FRIDAY 25th 

JUNE (Last day of term 2) NO ORDERS can be accepted after this date and you don't 

want to miss out on the yummy yummy pies!  

The next P&C meeting is on Tuesday, 13th July 6.30pm in the school library.  


